
 

 

               
                                
 

THE SURREY OPEN TEAM SQUASH TOURNAMENT 
FOR INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS 

30th November 2014 
 
A total of 10 teams travelled to Epsom College to enter this prestigious tournament on 
30th November, organised by Frankland Squash Matters Ltd, in association with Epsom 
College. 
 
The teams arrived at Epsom College’s fabulous Sports Complex on this crisp Sunday 
morning and were met by tournament organiser, Neil Frankland who is the Director of 
Surrey Squash. The atmosphere was tense and exciting and the grounds quiet in 
anticipation. 
             
Each team and their Manager registered at the tournament desk to receive their 
complimentary tournament shirt and were directed to the Squash courts to prepare for 
the opening matches. 
 
The strength of each team was excellent and all of the players showed impeccable 
etiquette and determination. 
 
The morning matches were played and lunch was provided in the main dining hall of 
Epsom’s historical building and a short walk across the fantastic grounds was welcome 
after an exciting morning of play. 
 
Following lunch the afternoon play kicked off with some fantastic Squash matches 
played to establish the final positions. 
 
The teams and results were as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL TOURNAMENT 
Division 1 

1.      St Paul’s   Cup Winners 
2.      Charterhouse 1  Runner Up 
3.      Epsom 1 
4.      Tonbridge 1 
5.      Whitgift 

 
Division 2 
     1.      Westminster   Winners 
     2.      Charterhouse 2  Runners up 
     3.         Tonbridge 2 
     4.         Kings Wimbledon 
     5      Epsom 2 
 

     
               
   
Division 1 winners St Paul’s                                   Division 2 winners Westminster 
 

The winners were presented with the Tournament Cup and runners up with medals.  The 
presentations were made by Neil Frankland. 
 
Neil Frankland commented that  
 
“I’m very pleased to say that this was another very successful and enjoyable 
tournament! The feed-back is positive and proof that having a tournament such as this at 
this time of year is of great benefit to school squash teams giving them something to 
work towards in order to keep the standard of play up at a competitive level at this time 
of year!” 
 
“A big thank you Neil for organising this event it was brilliant and a great benefit for the 
players” 

 
“The Tournament was a triumph!  Brilliant at this time of year and some good squash 
played!” 
 
“It was really fantastic to see such an impressive level of School Squash, Epsom College 
is a fantastic venue and the lunch was very enjoyable!” 


